



Speyside Area Forum
www.undiscoveredspeyside.org

Tuesday 21st August, 2018
The Cottage, Rothes
7-30 pm

AGENDA

- | | |
|--|---|
| 1. Welcome and Apologies | <i>Sandy</i> |
| 2. Minute of previous Meeting for approval – 5 th June, 2018 | <i>Sandy</i> |
| 3. Matters Arising | <i>Sandy</i> |
| 4. Police Matters | <i>Police Scotland</i> |
| 5. Presentation – Moray Speyside Tourism | <i>Laurie Piper</i> |
| 6. Budget Issues – Toilets
Other | <i>Craigellachie / Aberlour
All</i> |
| 7. Treasurers Report | <i>Hugh</i> |
| 8. Moray Transport Forum Update | <i>Andrea</i> |
| 9. Update from Councillors | <i>Councillors</i> |
| 10. Community Issues and Update from Community Groups
(please also see Diary www.undiscoveredspeyside.org) | <i>All</i> |
| 11. Any Other Business | |
| 12. Date and Venue of Next meeting | |